
October 2025 

Dear Pastor, 


We had a great trip to Togo, West Africa. The opportunities to preach and teach were 
abundant. I taught classes on several subjects, and we also studied the book of 
Revelation. Darleen had sessions with some of the young ladies over the two months 
that we were there. 


We arrived back home on August 12. Darleen and I then made our way to North Carolina 
for the funeral service of our dear friend, Pastor Russell Bell. I met Brother Bell in the 
early 70s, and our friendship was immediate. Please pray for Mrs. Mamie Bell as she 
adjusts to life without her husband of sixty-nine years. 


The Lord has continued to bless in our meetings week after week. Every believer is 
challenged in Matthew 9 to pray that others would be called to work in the harvest. It 
would appear that the laborers are fewer than ever. Let’s covenant together to ask our 
Lord to touch the hearts of others to surrender to full-time Christian service. 


Your prayers and financial support are a great blessing to us. Please pray that the Lord 
will continue to bless us with a good measure of health that we might serve Him in the 
coming years. 


May our Lord bless you continually.


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone


WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS 
P.O. BOX 725 

KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086 
WWNTBM OFFICE: 704-730-1440 

WWNTBM.COM


